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The HARTransit administrative building is under construction,
so for the time being credit cards cannot be accepted at the
office for pass purchase transactions.
• Cash or checks are acceptable forms of payment AT THE
OFFICE.
• Credit cards are still acceptable for ONLINE purchases only.
 
For other pass purchasing options please go to:
www.hartransit.com/fares-and-passes
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